Dear GPC General Assembly,
 
here are some quick minutes from our March GA meeting:
1. We took nominations for all Exec positions. Nominations will also be accepted during the April meeting prior to elections
2. We approved resolution 1718-07, regarding the status of the graduate school
3. RCAF is coming up on March 10th - if you can help, even for just a couple of hours, please get in touch with Director of Programming (gpcprogramming@missouri.edu). You will be fed :) 
4. We heard a presentation from our guest, Mr. Todd Mackley, on changes to student charge
5. The question of whether graduate workers (e.g., TAs, RAs, etc.) are "employees" for the purpose of Article 1, Section 29 of the Missouri Constitution will be heard in court on April 20, 2018. CGW will hold a rally the same day, and has invited all graduate students to attend. See their Facebook page for more information
 
Please share these quick minutes with your colleagues within your Department.
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